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FLIGHT LINE 
March 2025 

 

Regular Meeting 
Tuesday, March 18, 2025, 6:00PM 

Mountain Mikes Pizza, Oroville 
 

GENERAL NEWS 
 

The March club meeting will be at Mountain Mike’s Pizza in Oroville, Tuesday, March 18 at 6:00PM. 
Mountain Mike’s Pizza is located at 1901 Oro Dam Blvd., Oroville. 
 

February Meeting 
Jeff D. recorded the meeting minutes which in general are presented below. 

12 members attended the April meeting. Meeting was called to order at 6:13pm. January meeting 
minutes were read by Jeff D. A motion was made to accept and the motion was seconded and 
approved. A treasury report was given by treasurer Larry S. (The amount in the treasury was omitted 
from this newsletter.) 

Old business: 

1) The ordering of 1 shade canopy was discussed. Jeff D. passed out color samples and it was decided 
that the blue color should be ordered. Paul S. had previously measured the remaining canopies and it 
was decided that the new canopy will be approximately the same size as the other 2 blue canopies that 
we already have. Jeff D. will order it. 

2) The type of cord to use for tying down the canopies to the shade structures was discussed. Paracord 
was discussed but deemed too small at 5/32" in diameter for our needs. It was decided that we should 
look into braided nylon rope that also has a braided center core which would be similar to paracord only 
in a larger diameter of approximately 1/4". Amazon was briefly browsed for nylon rope, however Gene 
said he would check to see what the price would be if he were to order it through the hardware store 
where he is employed. We would need approximately 500-600'. 

New business: 

1) Jeff D. gave an update on our website weather widget. Ian W. had noticed that the widget was set 
for Oroville Washington instead of Oroville California, which was problematic. Jeff D couldn't find a way 
to fix the widget on the originating website so he installed another one from windy.com that does work 
for our location. It was suggested to use the weather at Oroville airport for more accurate weather 
conditions. 

2) Bill Aston would like his phone # added to the newsletter where the club officers are listed and to the 
website also. Jeff D. will add it to the website. 

The next monthly meeting will be on March 18, 2024 at Mountain Mike's Pizza at 6:00pm. 

At some point around 6:48pm the meeting was adjourned. 

A sincere thanks to Jeff D for taking the February meeting minutes. Editor.  
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CLUB STUFF 
February Meeting Recap 
Twelve members attended the meeting. Membership numbers update to follow when available. 
 

February Old Business: 
 See front page 

February Treasury Report: 
 See front page 

February New Business: 
 See front page 

Show and Tell: 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
March Meeting, Tuesday, March 18, 2025, 6:00PM Mountain Mike’s Pizza, Oroville CA 

Heli Fun Fly, May 16-18, 2025, Oroville Air Corps Field, Oroville, CA 

Spring Surf n Turf w/Swap Meet, May 31, 2025, Oroville Air Corps Field, Oroville, CA 

CLUB OFFICERS 
 President: Ed Orput 530-520-6009 

Vice Pres. Open  
Past Pres.   
Secretary Eric Dugger 530-762-8771 
Treasurer Larry Sheppard 530-570-6397 
Safety Officer Bob Orput 530-519-0303 
Field Marshall Bill Aston 530-300-6608 
Board Member  Dane Andes  530-518-1516 
Board Member Paul Schuller 530-720-6076 
Board Member Frank Womack 530-332-9414 
Webmaster Jeff DeVore jefflori56@gmail.com 
Newsletter Eric Dugger 530-762-8771  ehorn1958@gmail.com 

Eds. Note. Not responsible for omissions, errors or typos. 
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Courtesy of Dane. 


